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Background

• In 2018, PJM proposed, as part of a larger Governing Document 

Enhancement and Clarification Subcommittee (“GDECS”) 

endorsed group of changes, a new Operating Agreement 

requirement to ensure PJM is properly served with Members’ and 

Interconnection Customers’ rate and waiver filings that impact 

PJM’s and the Members’ rights and obligations under the PJM 

Governing Agreements.

• At the time of MRC endorsement, a motion was made to defer 

consideration of this revision to a later meeting, and it was 

removed from the September 2018 MRC consent agenda 

endorsement.   
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Background

• Rule changes are needed to ensure PJM is served when 

Members and Interconnection Customers file with FERC (i) rate 

Tariff filings, service agreement filings, or settlements under the 

PJM Governing Agreements that impact PJM’s or the PJM 

Members’ rights and obligations, or (ii) requests for waiver of any 

provision of the PJM Governing Agreements. 

• Such service requirements will ensure PJM is able to intervene 

and participate in such proceedings to protect the interests of the 

PJM Members and markets.
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Proposed Stakeholder Process & Timing

• PJM now seeks to revisit this deferred issue.

• Proposed Timeline:

– MRC First Read – July 27, 2022 

– MRC Endorsement – August 24, 2022 

– MC Approval (if needed) – September 21, 2022
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